
EMEA Determinations Committee Statement  
Anglo Irish Bank Corporation Limited  
November 30, 2010.  
 
The EMEA Determinations Committee expressed its intention to hold CDS auctions which apply to all 
relevant senior and subordinated auction-settled CDS transactions in relation to Anglo Irish Bank 
Corporation Limited on 9 December 2010.  
 
The EMEA Determinations Committee is not bound by this date as it is still in the process of agreeing 
the Auction Settlement Terms for each CDS auction and conducting the necessary processes as 
required under the DC Rules to hold the CDS auctions on such date. As such, the date of the CDS 
auctions may still be moved to another date. 
 


